
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for 20th Street NE and Main Street Improvements in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lake Stevens, located at 1812 Main 

Street, Lake Stevens, WA 98208. 

The funding would result in improved efficiency and safety for vehicles, transit, freight, and 

pedestrians, including meeting the adopted level of service and reducing carbon impacts by 

including an alternate non-motorized component. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 


